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CHIEF MINISTER, WEST BENGAL

11" May, 2020
Dear Satnam ji,

The Corona pandemic has affected a large number of people
across the world. Almost all the States of our country are affected.

The Government of West Bengal has taken a large number of steps
to combat the situation and stand beside the people.

I have come to know from your letter that Gurudwara Behala
Kolkata & IHA Foundation are helping the people at this hour of need by

providing free food to them. I have learntthat till Gate they have served
over 4 lakh meals.

I am extremely grateful for their spontaneous gesture and on
behalf of the State Government, I would like to convey my deepest
gratitude and sincere thanks to them.

Stay well, stay healthy.
With regards,

Yours Sip(

(Mama

Mr Satnam Singh Ahluwalia
General Secretary — Gurudwara Behala Kolkata
Chairman - IHA Foundation
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